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Educational Prayer Corner:
Reflections.

The Church of Christ is built on an immovable rock “and the gates of hell shall not prevail against it” (Mt.
16:18). The fiercer the waves hit this immovable rock, the further they fly away from it.-St. Tikhon.
April Celebrations and Observances:
7th: Matushka Mary Geeza-Birthday. 13th: Matushka Patty (and Twin Sister Mary) -Birthday. 15": Jayden
Evans-Birthday. 17™: Victoria Ortalano-Birthday. 19th: Dianne Hepplewhite-Birthday. 21st: Peter Rezanka-
Birthday. 24": Johanna Gima-Memory eternal! 26™: Jacob Lopatofsky-Birthday. Nicola & Jelena Lalovic-
Wedding anniversary. 27": George Perechinsky-Birthday. John Puhalla-Memory eternal!

See Fr. Paul if you would like to donate toward altar candles in memory or the health of a loved one. Weekly:
$514.01. Loose: $58. Tithe: $1212. 2" collection. Church supplies: $56. $5127.50. Grand total from Lenten

food sale. Altar candles IMO Timothy Naughton.

Coffee Hour Schedule for April 2016:

4/16: Pascha (Basket blessings). Fr. Paul & Patty providing Coffee and a Paschal Snack.

4/30: Potluck. Please bring a favorite dish! All are welcome!

Please stay and visit awhile in our Coffee Hour time. Let us support and encourage one another in our
Orthodox Christian faith as we strengthen each other and our Orthodox Christian witness in the World.

April bulletin IMO Timothy Naughton.
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SUNDAY - April 16th, 2017
EPISTLE: Acts. 1: 1-8. GOSPEL: Jn. 1: 1-17

Saints of the Day: Pascha
A WARM WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS! Who are visiting and worshipping with us
this morning. Your presence has blessed us, and we pray that you also have been blessed by
God and will return to visit again. A schedule of our services and special events is posted
on our website along with many other interesting items and links. Please visit us there as
well (wwwe.allsaintsolyphant.org).
(Paschal Troparion) CHRIST IS RISEN FROM THE DEAD, TRAMPLING DOWN DEATH BY DEATH,

AND UPON THOSE IN THE TOMBS BESTOWING LIFE!

GLORY TO THE FATHER, AND TO THE SON, AND TO THE HOLY SPIRIT: (Hypakoe--Tone 8)
BEFORE THE DAWN MARY AND THE WOMEN CAME AND FOUND THE STONE ROLLED AWAY
FROM THE TOMB. THEY HEARD THE ANGELIC VOICE: "WHY DO YOU SEEK AMONG THE DEAD
AS A MAN THE ONE WHO IS EVER-LASTING LIGHT? BEHOLD THE CLOTHES IN THE GRAVE; GO
AND PROCLAIM TO THE WORLD: THE LORD IS RISEN; HE HAS SLAIN DEATH AS HE IS THE SON
OF GOD, SAVING THE RACE OF MAN.

NOW AND EVER, AND UNTO AGES OF AGES. AMEN. (Paschal Kontakion) THOU DIDST
DESCEND INTO THE TOMB, O IMMORTAL. THOU DIDST DESTROY THE POWER OF DEATH. IN
VICTORY DIDST THOU ARISE, O CHRIST GOD, PROCLAIMING REJOICE TO THE MYRRH-BEARING
WOMEN, GRANTING PEACE TO THINE APOSTLES, AND BESTOWING RESURRECTION ON THE
FALLEN.

Schedule for the week:

TODAY April 16th, 2017: 9:30 AM Divine Liturgy. Light Coffee Hour follows.
Saturday, April 22nd: 3:30PM. Confession. 4PM Vespers.
Announcements

CHRIST IS RISEN! INDEED HE IS RISEN!

Monday, April 17", 9AM Divine Liturgy w/Procession. Potluck Agape meal
follows.

Next Sunday is the Easter Egg hunt following Divine Liturgy and Grave blessing at
1PM.

We pray to the Lord in His great mercy: to visit and heal our brothers and sisters
who are in need: Subdeacon Will. Justin. Liam. Karen, Ceil, Daria and Donna & the
child James born of her. Please keep Matushka Patty in your prayers for her safety
and well-being while she is in North Carolina.

Please bring canned goods and non-perishables: We are adopting a needy family
on a monthly basis and ask for your generosity and help.

Perogies: Available on Friday from 9-11:30 a.m. and Sunday 11-12. Thank you to
all those for all your hard work in making them! Try some tasty Perogies!

Calling all campers! Registration is now open for the St. Tikhon's Summer
Camp, held this year July 2-8. Please see Ellen Rucks for a Registration Form
(one required per child), or visit www.sttikhonscamp.org and print out your own.
Once completed, please return the forms to Ellen, along with $50 per child, to
confirm your slot. Fundraising efforts for the camp have attempted to offset much of
the cost; we will determine if additional money will be needed per child once we
have a complete list of campers. Please return the forms and money to Ellen by May
6. Thank you!
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